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Hello Brothers and Sister 

I am writing this message to ask for your help and support,
it does not happen very often that you are asked to engage
in a massive rally as we are asking of you right now
because we know your time is valuable. 
We are going through very difficult times both socially and
in our workplaces. The gains that were hard-won by our
parents, grandparents and ancestors all throughout their
lives so that we would be able to live more comfortably
than they did are threatened now more than ever. 

The questions are yet so simple! 

Should we wait until all is lost before we are compelled

to act? 

Must we wait until it is our turn before we help our

brothers and sisters, who are now in a fight against the

government in order to prevent an obstacle to the free

bargaining? 

We must be very clear that they are not in this fight only for
themselves, they are in it for us also, and it is no longer
simply a question of retirement. 

It is important for us not to wait until they is no longer

anyone standing to fight with us! 

It is a question of democracy! Free negotiation!

Freedom! And we must demonstrate to the government
the kind of society we want to live in. A society that is free
of government dictatorship in which we can retire with dig-
nity and ensure that our children will do the same. 

A society where a government cannot suddenly with a
strike of a pen change rights acquired through collective
bargaining and change an agreement by imposing a spe-
cial law, the collective agreement is a legal document that
must be respected! 

What is the signature at the bottom of a collective labor

contract worth if the government then responds to

requests from employers to change or cancel the

agreement on which the parties have freely consented? 

We cannot in good conscience sit on our hands September
20, 2014; we cannot miss this opportunity to show our sup-
port and solidarity for municipal workers who are fighting on
our behalf. 

We do not have the right to give up on them because we in
turn will need their support in future. 
Join us so we may show that we are strong and we are

united in this fight, that is our childrenʼs and ours. 

This September 20, 2014 

We will welcome you at 11: 00 on the corner of
Sherbrooke and Avenue du Parc Lafontaine, the walk
is scheduled for 12: 00 (noon) 
Your families are welcome and it is strongly recom-
mended to travel by metro (Sherbrooke station) bring
your walking shoes and in case of rain, raincoats will
be provided. 

Thank you all 

Fraternally
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